COUNCIL MEETING - 26 February 2025

RECOMMENDATION FROM THE CORPORATE POLICY COMMITTEE: PAY
POLICY STATEMENT 2025-26

RECOMMENDATIONS
That Full Council
1. Approve the Pay Policy Statement for 2025/26.

2. Approve for the Pay Policy Statement 2025/26, any in-year changes are
approved by the Council’s Monitoring Officer and published accordingly.

69 PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2025-26

The committee considered the report which outlined the Pay Policy Statement 2025-
26 which would be recommended to Full Council for approval. The committee noted
the changes to the Pay Policy Statement as set out within Section 11 of the officer
report.

The committee thanked officers for their work on this matter.

RESOLVED (unanimously):

That Corporate Policy Committee

1. Note the changes to the Pay Policy Statement as outlined in section 11 of the
report.
2. Recommend to Full Council on 26 February 2025 that Council approve:

a. the Pay Policy Statement for 2025/26.
b. for the Pay Policy Statement 2025/26, any in-year changes are approved by
the Council’'s Monitoring Officer and published accordingly.

OFFICIAL



